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Kia Orana, Malo e Lelei, Fakaalofa Lahi Atu, Talofa Lava, 


Bula, Kamusta, Tena Koutou Katoa.


Warm greetings to you all.








Te Kura O Tamaki Rawhiti





Classroom Renovations





The classroom and library renovations are almost complete. We are very excited about moving in to them. We will have an official opening once the Council have given their final approval.





Teachers Strike





The teachers at schools across New Zealand are going on strike on Wednesday 29 May. East Tamaki School will be closed on Wednesday 29 May. Please keep your children at home that day.


The teachers are striking because their pay negotiations with the Government have stalled.





























Polar Fleeces





We sell the black winter polar fleece at school. They are $30 for a new one. From time to time we have second hand ones for $5. We do not have eftpos at school.





School Donation





The school donation is $10 a term for one child and $15 for two or more children. This money is used to buy extra resources such as library books and maths equipment.





Thank you very much to those families who have given us the donation.





School Shoes





A reminder that school shoes and socks are to be all black. There are to be no other colours on the shoes and socks. The shoes need to be sensible school shoes. Children are not to wear jandals.





Fa’afetai lava


Sarah Mirams 


Principal

















